
 Know the speed limit and reduce your speed. Safety is priority; you must be able to 

adjust to variable lane changes and traffic patterns  

 Read the signage on the roads and highways. Signs are posted to guide you to the 

appropriate lane, alert you to crossing or merging traffic, and inform you of detour routes.  

 Pay attention to electronic signs on the highway which will inform you of the 

changing road conditions ahead. 

 Don’t tailgate, leave a reasonable distance between you and the car in front of you. Rear end 

collisions are the most common crashes on the interchange.  

 Stay alert and minimize distractions while driving. Dedicate your full attention to the 

road and look out for what other drivers are doing.  

 Plan ahead and schedule enough time to get to your destination safely. Be prepared for 

possible delays during high volume traffic times.  

 Know how and when to move safely into traffic and communicate your intentions to 

other drivers by using signal lights. 

 Pay close attention to the braking behavior of others. While you are looking behind 

for a safe gap to merge into, the car ahead may slow down or abruptly stop.  

 To allow for merging traffic consider moving over a lane as a courtesy to vehicles 

entering the highway, but be sure the lane to your left is free of traffic before you do. 

 For crossing traffic, be courteous and leave adequate room for others to 

move into their designated lane.  

I-95 New Haven Harbor Crossing  
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If you would like to be removed from the Construction News distribution list, 

please reply to this email and type "remove from list" into the subject line.  

To register for free notification of highway & rail incidents from CTDOT statewide 

E-Alert  System, go to  www.ct.gov/dot & click on "Sign Up For E-Traffic Alerts."  

The Connecticut Department of Transportation is improving traffic operations along I-95 in Greater New Haven. The I-95 New Haven Harbor 

Crossing (NHHC) Corridor Improvement Program is a multi-modal transportation improvement program that features public transit enhancements 

and roadway improvements along 7.2 miles of I-95, between Exit 46 (Sargent Drive) in New Haven and Exit 54 (Cedar Street) in Branford. 

CTDOT is working to inform local residents of current and upcoming construction activities through announcements such as this, as well as 

through the I-95 NHHC Corridor Improvement Program website (www.i95newhaven.com). 

For any questions about the program, please call 1-203-752-1996 or email info@i95newhaven.com. 
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